
October 20, 2018 
 
It is commendable to confirm that this accreditation is with no reporting requirements. I concur with both the 
Dental Hygiene (DH) Faculty Response and the Commission on Dental Accreditation (CODA) Report on 
February 1, 2018. 
 
I would like to extend my thanks to the CODA, Review Committee, DH faculty, staff, Weber State University 
Administration and all the support areas of our institution.  
Looking forward to many years of solid and excellence in education in our Dumke College of Health 
Profession at Weber State University.  
 
Congratulations, Yas Simonian, Dean 
Dumke College of Health Professions 
 


